
Northern Ontario Service  
Deliverers Association 
C/O Henry Wall, CAO 

Kenora District Services Board 
211 Princess Street 

Dryden, ON P8N 3L5 
 

 
 

 

June 17, 2016  

Ms. Catherine Matheson 
NE-LHIN 
Senior Director of Health System Transformation and Implementation 
Rainbow Centre 
40 Elm St. Suite 247 
Sudbury ON  
P3C 1S8 
 
SENT BY EMAIL: Catherine.Matheson@lhins.on.ca 
 
Dear Ms. Matheson 
 
RE: Thank You for Attendance at the NOSDA 2016 Annual General Meeting 
 
 
Many thanks for your excellent presentation on the activities on the Northeast 
Local Health Integration Network’s recent activities.  Our members were most 
interested in our joint project on Innovative Housing with Health Delivery and 
were asking for your presentation – which we will be posting on our website. 
 
Your keynote presentation highlights the importance we place on our developing 
relationship with the Northeast LHIN as our respective organizational roles 
evolve. 
 
With our best wishes for a safe and enjoyable summer. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Iain Angus, Chair 

c.c. NOMA 
       FONOM  
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